
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
My state senator Eric Berthel let me know that a task force has been convened to make additional 
recommendations on policing and accountability to the legislature and Governor. I have cc'd him here, 
per his request. 
 
I applaud the Governor and the legislature for the police accountability bill passed in July, and I 
encourage your task force to go further in holding the police accountable for its bad actors. This is not to 
punish or restrict the police from enforcing the law, merely to hold them to the same standard that 
private citizens are held to.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Noah Gittell 
Woodbury, CT 
 


